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Message from the Headteacher 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

This week, it was lovely seeing children in class 3H perform for their parents, playing the violin. They all 

played really well, and it was lovely seeing how much they had learned over the term. A big thank you to 

Mrs Wheyway, from Dudley Performing Arts, for teaching them.  

Thank you to those parents/carers who came along to the open evening this week. I hope you took 

advantage of having a chat with the class teacher about your child’s progress this year. This year, we are 

sending all children’s books home for you to keep.  

Next week, Mrs Smallman will be returning to work from her maternity leave.  

Next week is our Y5/6 show. Parents of children in Y5/6 have been issued 4 tickets – 2 for the afternoon 

performance and 2 for the evening. Tickets are restricted due to fire regulations. If you do not want to use 

any tickets, please send them in to Mrs Rogers. Please bring your ticket with you to the performance.          

Have a lovely weekend. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

 

Dates for your Diary 

This half term 

 
               July 

Mon 7th – Trombone Assembly for 5B 

at 2.45pm 

Tues 8th – Rock Steady Concert for 

parents/carers at 10am 

Thurs 10th – Y5/6 Show 2pm & 7pm 

Tues 15th & Wed 16th – Moving up days 

Thurs 17th – Ice-cream Parlour  

Fri 18th – Y6 Leavers Assembly at 2pm 

& End of Term 

Mon 21st – INSET Day – School 

Closed  

September 

Mon 1st & Tuesday 2nd – INSET 

Days – school closed 

Wed 3rd – Start of term  

 

 

Moving up days 

Tuesday 15th & Wednesday 16th July 

Children will be meeting their new class teachers and classmates 

during the moving up days. Parents/Carers will be informed of 

their child’s new class teacher next week.  

 

 

House Points – This week’s winners are: earth! 

Air 

893 

Earth 

917 

Parent/carer questionnaire  

Next week, we will be sending a link to parents/carers for the 

annual parent/carer questionnaire. The feedback that we 

receive enables us to reflect upon our provision and to inform 

any policy change that may be needed.  

Please look out for the text and please do take the time to reply. 

Comments can be left, which are helpful. Thank you.  

Fire 

802 

Water 

884 

Attendance this week 

Class RB – 95%                                    

Class RL – 94%                               

Class 1B – 89%                                            

Class 1/2F – 94%                                           

Class 2T – 97%                                             

Class 3H – 96%                                          

Class 3/4L – 93%                                          

Class 4N – 91%                                                

Class 5B – 92%                                        

Class 5/6K – 97%                                        

Class 6B – 98% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 94%                                             

Well done to class 6B for their 

98% attendance this week! 

 

 

 Music assembly 

Trombone – Monday 7th 2.45pm 

Parents/Carers of Class 5B are invited 

to come along and watch the class 

perform, playing their trombones.  

 

 

Rock steady concert 

Tuesday 8th July  

Children who are taking part in the 

concert are allowed to come to school 

in their own clothes. Please provide 

school uniform for the rest of the day. 

Thank you.  
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